
Stogner, Michael 

From: lclepper@titanexp.com[SMTP:lclepper@titanexp.com] 
Friday, February 18, 2000 2:39 PM 
Stogner, Michael 
Pete Wilkinson (E-mail); Shelley Bush (E-mail) 
Brunson Argo 17 - Non-standard location application 

Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

BA-17nonstdloc.doc 

Mr. Stogner: 

Our recent conversation called to mind another issue we had sought to 
resolve, and it has occurred to me that previous correspondence didn't 
reach you as expected. Attached please find the cover letter requesting 
administrative approval for a non-standard location for the referenced well 
(API 30 025 10178) in the Blinebry field. I'll be glad to fax the rest of 
the package to you, as it is contained in programs from which I cannot 
'attach' to this email message. 

Thank you for your recommendations. 

Laura Clepper 
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Stogner, Michael 

From: lclepper@titanexp.com[SMTP:lclepper@titanexp.com] 
Sent: Friday, March 24, 2000 1:26 PM 
To: Stogner, Michael 
Subject: Brunson Argo No. 17 Non Standard Location Application 
Importance: High 

BA-17nonstdloc.doc 

Mike -

Attached is the letter I sent in January of this year, accompanied by the 
appropriate forms, seeking approval for the referenced non-standard 
location. 

Can you update me on the status of this request? There are ongoing C115 
issues that can be resolved pending this approval. If some portion of the 
filing has been omitted, please advise me so I may provide it also. 

Thanks 
Laura Clepper 
Titan Resources I, Inc. 
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